
  all 2527 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  all 2527 # katholou {kath-ol'-oo}; from 2596 and 3650; on the
whole, i.e. entirely: -- at {all}.[ql

  all 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or "all",
i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree), especially
(neuter) as noun or adverb: -- {all}, altogether, every whit, +
throughout, whole.[ql

  all 3654 # holos {hol'-oce}; adverb from 3650; completely, i.e.
 altogether; (by analogy,) everywhere; (negatively) not by any
means: -- at {all}, commonly, utterly.[ql

  altogether 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or
"all", i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree),
especially (neuter) as noun or adverb: -- all, {altogether},
every whit, + throughout, whole.[ql

  at 2527 # katholou {kath-ol'-oo}; from 2596 and 3650; on the
whole, i.e. entirely: -- {at} all.[ql

  at 3654 # holos {hol'-oce}; adverb from 3650; completely, i.e.
altogether; (by analogy,) everywhere; (negatively) not by any
means: -- {at} all, commonly, utterly.[ql

  burnt 3646 # holokautoma {hol-ok-ow'-to-mah}; from a
derivative of a compound of 3650 and a derivative of 2545; a
wholly-consumed sacrifice ("holocaust"): -- (whole) {burnt}
offering.[ql

  commonly 3654 # holos {hol'-oce}; adverb from 3650; completely,
 i.e. altogether; (by analogy,) everywhere; (negatively) not by
any means: -- at all, {commonly}, utterly.[ql

  every 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or "all",
 i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree), especially
(neuter) as noun or adverb: -- all, altogether, {every} whit, +
throughout, whole.[ql

  offering 3646 # holokautoma {hol-ok-ow'-to-mah}; from a
derivative of a compound of 3650 and a derivative of 2545; a
wholly-consumed sacrifice ("holocaust"): -- (whole) burnt
{offering}.[ql

  throughout 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or
"all", i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree),
especially (neuter) as noun or adverb: -- all, altogether, every
whit, + {throughout}, whole.[ql

  utterly 3654 # holos {hol'-oce}; adverb from 3650; completely,
i.e. altogether; (by analogy,) everywhere; (negatively) not by
any means: -- at all, commonly, {utterly}.[ql

  whit 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or "all",
i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree), especially
(neuter) as noun or adverb: -- all, altogether, every {whit}, +
throughout, whole.[ql

  whole 3646 # holokautoma {hol-ok-ow'-to-mah}; from a
derivative of a compound of 3650 and a derivative of 2545; a
wholly-consumed sacrifice ("holocaust"): -- ({whole}) burnt
offering.[ql

  whole 3648 # holokleros {hol'-ok'-lay-ros}; from 3650 and 2819;
 complete in every part, i.e. perfectly sound (in body): --
entire, {whole}.[ql

  whole 3650 # holos {hol'-os}; a primary word; "whole" or "all",
 i.e. complete (in extent, amount, time or degree), especially
(neuter) as noun or adverb: -- all, altogether, every whit, +
throughout, {whole}.[ql

  wholly 3651 # holoteles {hol-ot-el-ace'}; from 3650 and 5056;
complete to the end, i.e. absolutely perfect: -- {wholly}.[ql
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